
 
 
 
 
 
August 9, 2007 
Electronic Bulletin No. 899 
RE: Empty Capacity Program for Southern California, Effective Monday, August 13, 2007 
 
 
 Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Pacer Stacktrain is again experiencing a very strong demand for domestic containers in Southern 
California. To better manage this year's peak season shipping requirements, effective Monday 
August 13, 2007, all capacity in Los Angeles will be available through the Empty Capacity 
Program offered by the Equipment Reservations Group. 
 
The Empty Capacity Program:  
Pacer will offer capacity at either L.A. Metro Pacer Yard, or an alternate Los Angeles Rail 
facility. The cost of this capacity will be set weekly, and the price will be driven, in part, by the 
surplus locations which can support repositioning capacity to Southern California. There is no 
guarantee or volume commitment, but it will be based on available capacity. A valid PacerERS 
User ID is required to make a purchase, and customers need to sign authorizations in advance 
allowing the User ID to purchase capacity. PacerERS will fax customers the forms for 
completion as needed. All purchased reservations called in will be visible to customers in 
PacerERS. Purchases made will be invoiced on a bi-weekly basis.  
 
In order to better meet the demands of the Southern California market, and in conjunction with 
the start up of the Empty Capacity Program, Pacer Stacktrain will handle purchase requests 
through a specific desk within the Equipment Reservation Group managing the sale program 
dedicated to Southern California.  
 
Equipment Reservations: 800-305-2316 
Hours:  Mon.-Fri. 0600-1900, Sat. 0800-1200 CST  
 
Pacer may also have the ability to offer capacity under the Revenue Repositioning Program, if 
interested please contact our Logistics Group at 714-450-1413.  
 
We appreciate your business.  
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